
Attachment 1

Photos from the Press Conference of the Fringe Festival 2025

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Z--ckuF0kAoIXml8BdcyOSobKTBqive5?usp=share_link

Photo 1 : Mrs. LEUNG TONG Ching-yee, Chairperson of the Fringe Club, encourages

everyone to actively participate in the various activities of the Fringe Festival and celebrate this

artistic event that belongs to Hong Kong while enjoying it.

Photo 2 (from left): Representatives of the Fringe Club Board: Mr. Gustav MAK Ka-Lok, Mr.

Anson CHAN, Chairperson Mrs. LEUNG TONG Ching-yee, Dr. Sophia KAO and Mr. Parco WU

Chun-Sing.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Z--ckuF0kAoIXml8BdcyOSobKTBqive5?usp=share_link


Photo 3: The press conference for the Fringe Festival 2025 invited numerous participating

performance groups, including musicians, dancers, and theater artists, to show their support

(attendance list attached).

Image 4: During the sharing session of the Fringe Festival 2025 press conference, three

performers Karen Pascu Lau (music), Soraya Chau (theater), and Gigi Yiu (dance) discussed

their creative processes and participation in the performances, expressing great anticipation for

their shows at the festival. Meanwhile, Chairperson Mrs. LEUNG TONG Ching-yee stated that

the Fringe Club has always been dedicated to providing more space for local artists to create,

as well as offering technical support and promotional assistance for their works.



Image 5: The press conference for the Fringe Festival 2025 invited numerous stakeholders

from the arts community to attend and support the opening of the festival.

Image 6: During the performance segment of the Fringe Festival 2025 press conference,

international harmonica champion Gordon Lee delivered an upbeat harmonica performance.



Image 7: During the performance segment of the Fringe Festival 2025 press conference,

Brazilian cellist Rafael Kalil, who resides in Hong Kong, collaborated with German dancer

Christine He to deliver a joint cello and dance performance.

Image 8: During the performance segment of the Fringe Festival 2025 press conference,

Anders Hui, the second associate principal violinist of the Hong Kong Philharmonic Orchestra,

delivered a beautiful violin performance.



Image 9: During the performance segment of the Fringe Festival 2025 press conference,

dancers Paris Wong and Ken Mak showcased an exciting demonstration of Spanish-style

dance.
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